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This Special Issue of Sustainability intends to collect an
attractive set of papers on the developing topic of
executive gender diversity. In particular, the selected
papers should collectively contribute to demonstrate (1)
whether women executives have a favorable effect on a
firm’s environmental and social performance; (2) which
conditions are needed for women to have a stronger
effect; (3) which situations could impede their
effectiveness; (4) the role of national culture in
facilitating the implication of women executives; (5)
whether specific CSR activities are favored by women
executives; (5) whether their role has been
strengthening as time has passed; etc. The editor of the
Special Issue welcomes all methodological approaches
provided they are justified and aptly implemented. For
instance, contributors may use case studies; qualitative
analyses; single country studies regarding developed or
emerging economies; as well as multicountry studies.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
I encourage you to contribute a research or
comprehensive review article for consideration for
publication in Sustainability, an international Open
Access journal which provides an advanced forum for
research findings in areas related to sustainability and
sustainable development. Sustainability publishes
original research articles, review articles and
communications. I am confident you will find the journal
contributes to enhancing understanding of sustainability
and fostering initiatives and applications of
sustainability-based measures and activities.
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